ANNUAL TOWN ELECTION - June 29, 2021 proceedings

Pursuant to the foregoing warrant the Special Town Election was held on Tuesday June 29, 2021 at the Miscoe Hill Elementary School gymnasium. Polls were opened at 6:35 am. Kathy Rich served as Warden. Workers from opening to 5:00pm were Leigh Martin, Alison Chu, and Ruth O'Grady. The officer was Sean Malone from 6:30am-close. Poll workers serving from 5:00pm to close were Ann Vandersluis, Nancy Fleury, Kathy Rich. Polls were closed at 8:00pm. 1265 votes were cast. Results were posted at 8:10pm by Clerk Ellen Agro.

QUESTION 1

Shall the Town of Mendon be allowed to assess an additional \$803,338 in real estate and personal property taxes for the purpose of additional funding of the Mendon-Upton Regional School District for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2021.

Yes	564
No	701
Blanks	0
Total	1265

A true copy. Attest:

Ellen S. Agro Town Clerk